Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Bardin, Sara (DCOZ)

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 10:27 AM

To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)

Subject: FW: Letter of Support of Square 2704 Development (ZC Case #21-18 PUD Application 4618 14th St.,
NW)

Sara

Sara Bardin

Director

Office of Zoning | District of Columbia Government
www.dcoz.dc.gov | sara.bardin@dc.gov

441 4th Street, NW | Suite 200-S | Washington, DC 20001
(202) 727-5372 (office) | (202) 727-6072 (fax)

From: Matt Singerman <matt.singerman@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 10:17 AM

To: ATD DCOZ <dcoz@dc.gov>; ANC 4C Office (ANC 4C) <4C@anc.dc.gov>

Subject: Letter of Support of Square 2704 Development (ZC Case #21-18 PUD Application 4618 14th St., NW)

Some people who received this message don't often get email from matt.singerman@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Hello,

My name is Matt Singerman. | live in the 16th Street Heights neighborhood of warm 4. | wanted to express my strong
support for this project as a resident of 16th Street Heights. DC desperately needs more affordable housing and this
project will provide a significant amount of it. In addition, it will provide a modern and permanent home to the Dance
Loft, a wonderful neighborhood service, as well as help improve the streetscape of 14th Street.

Despite the hand-wringing and hyperbole from some people in the neighborhood, the majority of residents understand
the need for permanent, affordable housing, and support this project. DC has over 6,000 unhoused citizens, as well as
countless others who are barely able to make ends meet because of the obscenely high costs of housing in the district.

Thank you for your time. ZONING COMMISSION
1 District of Columbia
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Regards,

Matt Singerman.



